
The Starke County Amateur Radio Club May 26th meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. We had 15 

members. 

Old business: 

David brought Field Day and he was not going to get a shelter at Sandy Acres Park on Highway 35. After 

very little discussion, David KC8OBH and his XYL Linda offered their place for field day. Members voted 

to hold it there. 

David, KC8OBH said that 3 teams were involved in the Foxhunt and 1 team found the fox. 

New Business: John, W3ML, treasurer stated we had $741.82 dollars in the account and $74.00 in cash. 

David, KD9U said that the club meetings were scheduled at the library through May 2017. He then asked 

for Net Controls for he Saturday night net. KC8OBH volunteered to join the other Net Controls on the 

roster. 

David, KC8OBH stated IDHS Auxiliary Communications Class on July 16 and 17 at Rochester Fire 

Department. You need IS-100,200,700 and 800 certificates. Class will cover the following: 

Communications and the EOC Auxiliary Emergency Communicator (AEC) roles, Interoperable 

Communications, Incident communications, ICS form 205 (incident radio communications plan), 

 Incident Communications, Center Team management and accountability, Resources Interstate and 

Intrastate Radio networks.  A workbook CD will be provided. You must preregister- there is no cost. 

Meals are not furnished. 

Linda, KC8PKY gave a slide presentation on their trip to ARRL HQ and sites around the northeast area. 

The raffle brought in $10.00. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:03 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

John, W3ML Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 


